
SONICS SHOUTOUT MICHIGAN STATE CHAMPIONSHIP 

Interested in sponsoring? 
Our program is always welcoming new sponsors! If you think this is       

something your organization would consider, contact us at                       

sponsorship@allendalerobotics.com or scan the QR code for more details. 

Day 1 

Day 1 began with early morning 

inspections, practice matches, 

and the first of the  qualification 

matches. With these underway, 

there was plenty of team spirit to 

go around. 

 

Day 2 

The next morning brought         

immediate qualifications, and as 

time progressed, our scouting  

data became further developed 

as we neared alliance selections 

at the end of the day. We ended 

up with a great alliance, and  

started strategizing for the final 

matches. 

 

Day 3 

Day 3 started out with a bang as 

finals began. Our alliance made it 

to the Lower Bracket of the     

elimination rounds, and qualified 

for the World Championships! 

And the award goes to… 

This event, The TriSonics 

were recognized for the   

2023 Excellence in           

Engineering Award.          

This is a great honor for our 

team and we are very   

grateful for the judges     

considerations. 

Houston, here we come! 

After six weeks of designing, building and             

programming our robot, three competitions, and 

plenty of TriSonics spirit, we are excited to announce 

that after participating in the state finals, we qualified 

for the World Championships, which will be held in 

Houston, TX, April 19th—22nd.  

We had a lot of successes as well as our share of 

shortcomings this season, but it was all in how we, 

as a team, learned and grew from all of our experi-

ences with creating our robot this year. 



THANK YOU SPONSORS FOR YOUR SUPPORT 


